I am pleased to offer this letter of recommendation for The Medicus Firm. Over the
years | have worked with a number of recruiting firms, and The Medicus Firm has
proven to be great recruiting partner for us.

When it comes to physician recruitment, the "fit" of an individual to the medical

community and practice is equally as important as his or her abilities. We had a need

to source the right candidate within a short timeframe and The Medicus Firm

delivered! Historically we have been an all-female practice, and while we were open
Clinic Sofia opcvmies, 0 making a change to our culture, we were very cautious about receiving the types of
candidates that would meet our criteria.

6545 France Avenue South

Suite 490 Within 45 days from our on-site meeting with The Medicus Firm, we were signing our
Edina, MN 55435 “needle in a haystack” physician and our new physician just so happened to be male!
952.922.7600
952.345.4448 It was very refreshing to partner with a recruiter that did an excellent job screening

and communicating details about our specific opportunities to the candidates. My
recruiter also went the extra-mile to keep me informed on every step of the process.
Not only did they produce quality candidates for our clinic and community, but their
knowledge and consultation throughout the process ultimately took our recruiting
efforts to the next level.

I highly recommend The Medicus Firm to anyone who is searching for a committed
and capable search firm that will deliver results and fulfill the expectations they set
from the start of the process. Their knowledge and partnership approach make them
a pleasure to work with and we look forward to a long lasting relationship.

Katie Sexe

Clinic Manager, Clinic Sofia OBGYN
KSexe@Clinicsofia.com
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